
Residential Development of Land at Park Hill
Chapman Lily Planning, on behalf of Aster Group, is delighted to invite you to view its plans for

a new residential development on land to the south east of Park Hill.  



We welcome your views and feedback
Please visit our public exhibition between 2.30pm—5pm on the 7th October 2023 at

Charlton Marshall Village Hall. We would be delighted to see you there.

If you are unable to attend the public exhibition, you can find all the information
about the proposed development and add your comments on line at

www.parkhill.clplanning.co.uk

Your feedback will influence the form and content of the planning application. 

Charlton Marshall 
Village Hall, Green Cl, 
Charlton Marshall, 
Blandford Forum 
DT11 9PF 

SCAN ME


